Bremen Chamber of Commerce
June Meeting Minutes

Chamber Meeting held June 12. 2019 at Indiana Carton. We had 18 attendees, thank you everyone who
came.

Thank you Indiana Carton for holding this months meeting & for taking us on a grand tour of your business,
we learned a lot of interesting information.

We are currently are accepting Lifetime Achievement & Volunteer Service nominations for people that
have served & invested their lives to our community. The deadline for the nominees is July 3rd. the
Awards dinner for this even will take place at St. Isidores Hall in Bremen.

We are still needing more Vendors for the Summers End Festival the Chamber sponsors every year. Last
year we had 15 vendors. Annika will send out mailers & emails to all who attended last year. Vendor fees
are $20 non refundable for non chamber members & free to the chamber members. The event will be held
down town Bremen August 17th from 5-9 PM. Vendor set up will take place at 3 PM. We are looking for
volunteers that can help us get set up prior to the event. We have a band booked but are still looking for a
stage. If anyone knows how we can get a stage booked please contact Annika at the town hall or Chandra
at 574-276-7986. As far as food vendors, we have Mean Bean, Chuck Wagon, Chubby Buddies & Kettle
Korn.

After Hours Meet & Greet will take place July 17th at Lochmandy Chevy Buick from 5 to 7 PM, appetizers &
drinks will be served. This is for anyone who wants to attend to get to know local companies & employers.

The Chamber now has a Newsletter that comes out once a month on our website. Every month they will
be a spotlight article that will feature a local company that is a chamber member. Next Chamber meeting
will be held July 10th at 8 AM at the Bremen Pubiic Library.

We will need locations for the next Chamber meeting for August, September, October & December.

The next town Hall meeting will take place June 11to go over replacing down town sidewalks & moving
them out 2ft further to the street, so parking will be 8ft & bike line 5 ft. Old bricks underneath will either be

given away or sold. We will also be discussing a new Pavillion on Jackson street at this meeting as well.

Thank you everyone who attended this months meeting & will see you next month July 10th at 8 AM!



